From: Archilla, Iris 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 2:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Approval Request

Per your request, here is a follow-up email affirming that Kenneth Gunn attended the learning trip in Seattle, WA entitled, “Advancing Equity through Public Policy”. The Metropolitan Planning Council paid for his round-trip air fare ($646.18) to and from Seattle, WA and ground transportation from the airport to the hotel ($3). He paid for all food and received no gifts.  If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,
Iris Archilla

Assistant to the Commissioner

Chicago Commission on Human Relations

